
The National Insurance Board will be at the 
Mall at Marathon for one day for the issuance 
of uncollected NIB Smartcards.   

  

Customers who have applied for an NIB  
Smartcard may visit the NIB booth located in 
the Food Court on Saturday August 31, 2019 
from 10am until 6pm.   
 

Official government issued photo ID 
is required for collection of all 
cards. 

 Family Island customers 
should check with your 
local NIB offices for the   

collection of Smartcards. 

 SMARTCARD COLLECTION  

MALL AT MARATHON 


